[bookmark: _GoBack]To whom it may concern,
 
Our family has a child in a not-for-profit Outside School Hours Care service at the Westmeadows Primary School. I highly value the education and care my child recieves. I highly object to the recommendation that the OSHC services be outsources to external providers. It is important to me and my family that there are strong links between the school and the OSHC service. It is extemely important to our family that any income generated from our OSHC fees remain in the school community.
 
Knowing my child is in high quality environment supports me to participate in the workforce. I implore you to reconsider raising the ratios to match school class ratios as they are two very different contexts. We would like to keep the educator:child ratio as they currently are 1:15 or better! I am not prepared to compromise the health, safety, well-being or learning and development of my child.
 
Please do not make changes to the current Outside School Hours Care service provided by the Westmeadows Primary School. Do not introduce funding arrangements that will result in reduced access and financial support for families and children, particularly those in crisis.
 
Yours sincerely,
 
Tiziana Loche

